
August 2, 2015 

 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE 

The Choir will be taking a break from practice until August 16. 
Contact Cindy Willeford if you have any questions. 

PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS 

Pastor’s Prayer Partner's meet every Monday 
evening at 7 PM. If you have a prayer request 

fill out a prayer request card located on the desk 
in the foyer and place it in the box next to the 
cards. If you have ever placed a prayer request 
for someone to our prayer partners and you 
know their condition has changed, please give 

the details to Bill or Jo Abbott.  

MEDIA MINISTRY 

We still need at least 2 
more people to help with 
this ministry. Do you pre-
fer to work behind the 
scenes? Want to join a 
growing ministry? There 
is a place for you working 
with our LiveStream on 
Sundays. If you would 

like more information see 
Bob Hatfield. 

SERMONS ON CD 

If you enjoyed today’s service a sign up sheet is available 
on the table in the foyer to receive a complimentary CD. If 

you have any questions contact Carol Hatfield. 

UPDATE YOUR INFO 

PLEASE go by the information 
desk and check the directory 
located there to be sure we 
have the correct address and 
other information for your  
family. If your information is 
incorrect or we don’t have it , 
please fill out one of the 

forms provided on the desk 

and turn it in to the office.  
If you would like a copy of the 
directory come by the office and 

Carol Hatfield will be happy  
to make you a copy. 

MUSIC DEPT. UPGRADE 

We are well on our way towards $14,000 needed to replace our 
sound system and wiring to make needed improvements. Would you 
prayerfully consider investing in our music ministry today by giving 

or making a 90 day pledge? I know God will bless you!  

WELCOME 

Welcome to Lakeside. We are glad you’re here. Thank you 
for choosing Lakeside as your house of worship. 

WEDDING SHOWER 

You are invited to a couples wedding shower honoring Sarah Porter 
and Dakota Miller on Saturday, August 15th from 2-4 PM, here at 
the church. They are registered at Bed, Bath and Beyond and  

Wal-Mart. See Cyndi Miller if you have any questions. 

FINANCIAL PEACE 

Beginning this Thursday, August 6, and every Thursday at 6:30 
PM for 9 weeks through October 1, we will have classes, with 

Dave Ramsey, to help those who would like to learn how to have 
financial peace. There is a sign up sheet on the table in the foyer 
if you are interested in attending. The cost of the kit is $99 per 

family. If you are interested in these classes contact Kathy DeTray. 

IMPACT YOUTH 

On Friday, August 14, beginning at 9 PM, our Impact Youth will be 
having a lock-in. There will be lost of fun, food and fellowship, with a 
Bible Study thrown in. The cost will be $5.00 per person. Contact Jodie 

James if you have any questions. 


